
 
 

ADAMHS BOARD OF CUYAHOGA COUNTY 
 

FAITH-BASED OUTREACH COMMITTEE MINUTES  
MAY 1, 2013 

 
Committee Members:  Rev. Benjamin F. Gohlstin, Sr., Committee Chair, Reginald C. Blue, Ph.D., Eugenia Cash, 
Mary R. Warr, M.Ed., Anngela Williams / Absent:  None  
Community Representatives Present:  Karell T. McDaniel, LICDC, Terri Miller, NAMI Greater Cleveland 
Board member: Richard Folbert 
 
Board Staff Present:  Valeria A. Harper, Carol Krajewski, Scott Osiecki 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER  
Committee Chair, Rev. Gohlstin, called the Faith-Based Outreach Committee meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.    
 
2.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
The minutes of the Faith-Based Outreach Committee meeting of September 5, 2012 were reviewed. One correction 
was noted to the last paragraph on page one; the wording should read Spiritual “Recovery” and Wellness Initiative. 
The minutes were approved as amended.    
 
3.  FAITH-BASED OUTREACH SUB-COMMITTEE REPORT 
Karell T. McDaniel, Subcommittee Chair, reported that Sub-committee members have been working diligently 
develop the proposed Action Plan to address the four goals previously approved by the ADAMHS Board. He 
elaborated on the Action Plan: Phase 1 proposal and addressed questions of committee members.  
 
Committee members were impressed with the creativity and thoroughness of the Action Plan. Minor revisions were 
made to page 2.  (The draft Action Plan is attached to the original minutes stored in the Executive Unit.)   
 
Motion to recommend approval of the Faith-based Outreach Committee Action Plan as amended to the full 
Board.  MOTION:  R. Blue / SECOND: A. Williams / AYES: R. Blue, E. Cash, M. Warr, A. Williams / NAYS: None 
ABSTAIN: None / Motion passed.  
 
4.  UPDATE ON FAITH-BASED SUICIDE PREVENTION TRAINING:  MAY 6, 2013 
To date, 79 people have registered to attend the Faith-based Suicide Prevention Training entitled, Hope and 
Connection, scheduled for Monday, May 6, 2013 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. at the Hilton Garden Inn.  Rev. Gohlstin 
has been asked to make opening remarks to start the training session.  
 
5.  OLD/NEW BUSINESS 

• Next Faith-Based Outreach Committee Meeting - Wednesday, June 5th at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted by:   Carol Krajewski, Executive Specialist  
 
Approved by:   Rev. Benjamin F. Gohlstin, Sr., Faith-Based Outreach Committee Chair  
    


